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Just Wanted to Say Hello !!!


	The women and men of the South Manor Neighborhood Association (SMNA) want you to know that this community has an advocate…an organized body of concerned citizens that strive to make Manor Park the best community in Washington, DC!!!  

Established residents of the Manor Park area are already aware of the uniqueness, history, and sense of community found in our neighborhood.  If you are a new resident…well, this is your chance to learn more about your community. Both established and new residents are invited to any of our meetings to learn about the community we all call home. Our next meeting is May 5th at 6:30pm. For new residents we have a number of local ambassadors who will give you all the information you need to fully appreciate this community. For established residents we have updates from various City departments and opportunities to socialize with neighbors.

	Are you within the SMNA boundary??

The South Manor Neighborhood Association, or SMNA as some people call it, is a neighborhood organization that represents all of our neighbors who live within the area bordered by Underwood Street, NW to the north; Riggs Road, NE and Missouri Avenue, NW to the south; the Metro tracks to the east; and Fourth Street, NW to the west.  Take a look at the map to get a better idea of the area. 

Get Involved!!

Every child and adult who lives within SMNA’s neighborhood boundary are automatically represented by the Association. If you want to get involved, please call Ron Austin at 202-340-8551 or email him at raustin@sprint.blackberry.net.  You can also just drop in during a monthly meeting.
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	Meeting Dates

SMNA meets at 6:30 pm on the first Wednesday of each month at Plymouth Congregational Church (5301 N Capitol St NE)
Next Meeting: May 5th at 6:30pm

	Subscribe to the Mailing List!!!

Get informed of what the SMNA is doing by joining our Yahoo Group Mailing List.

Direct your web browser to:
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/SouthManorAssociation/
Join the group by clicking on the button 
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Brief History

The South Manor Neighborhood Association (SMNA) was organized in 1965 to promote a safe, viable, stable, clean, and livable community, where all people are accepted regardless of race, creed, color or national origin and where they can live in common cause with their neighbors.

The South Manor Neighborhood Association was established in 1965 by area residents and concerned citizens to prevent the building of the North Central Freeway – a planned 10 lane nine mile expressway that could have resulted in wholesale neighborhood demolition, with hundreds of homes completely removed and thousands of residents forced to relocate in order to make space for the freeway and the expansive interchanges planned for it.  After years of unyielding and unrelenting protests from D.C. residents including groups like South Manor Neighborhood Association, the National Capital Planning Commission withdrew plans to construct the freeway in 1977.






South Manor Neighborhood Association continues its proud tradition to this day, as an active advocate for a sound community supporting peaceful, stable, viable and sustainable neighborhoods, and a good quality of life for all its residents. It also fostered the establishment of neighborhood block clubs, including the Unit Block Club of Longfellow Street Northwest.


Have You Returned Your Census Form??





The 2010 Census is easy, safe, and important. The Census questionnaire asks only a few questions and only takes a few minutes to complete. The Census Bureau does not release or share information that identifies individual respondents. The Census does not ask for one’s legal status or criminal history. The 2010 Census is safe and confidential.





Toll-Free Help Line





1-866-872-6868
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